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via RESS e-filing — signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB-2008-0150 - Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low-Income
Consumers Continuation of Existing Winter Warmth Program

In its September 28, 2009 status update and letter of direction concerning the Low-
Income Energy Assistance Program (“LEAP”), the Board requested that distributors
currently participating in existing financial assistance programs advise the Board if they
plan on continuing their involvement during the 2009-2010 winter season.

Please accept this confirmation that Brantford Power Inc. will continue to provide
financial assistance to low-income consumers through its participation in the existing
Share the Warmth program.

Yours truly,

Nadia Tahir
Regulatory Analyst

Telephone
519-751-3522
Fax
519-753-6130

Brantford Power Inc.
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